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20 November 2018 
Uniform Shop Openings 
Please note that the Uniform shop only has 6 more days of trading until the end of term. The last day of 
trading is Tuesday 11 December from 8.30am to 4.30pm. 
The special opening hours for January 2019 are attached to the College newsletter and will be available 
on the College website and skoolbag app. 
 
China 2019 
Year 9 (2019) students are reminded that there is a 4 to 6 week waiting period for China uniform if we 
run out. As there is a very short time from the start of term to the departure for China (8 weeks), we 
encourage students to organise their uniform as soon as possible before the end of term 4. The final 
order will be sent off in the first week of term 1 and after this time we will not be able to guarantee that 
all sizes will be available.  
 
New Uniform 
All students at both senior and junior school should now be wearing the new summer socks. 
New summer shirts for boys will be available in 2019. Current monogram shirts are now reduced by 50% 
and can be worn until the end of 2019. 
 
Online Shopping 
Noone Imagewear has an online shopping site called CLICK & COLLECT. This enables families to order 
uniform online as well as ringing or emailing the shop. 
If you go to https://www.noone.com.au/shop/at/ham this will take you to the site. You will need to 
register in order to purchase items. 
Please note that online orders are only filled during designated opening hours on Tuesdays and 
Thursdays. Orders can be collected from the uniform shop during this time or sent to your child’s 
Mentor group. 
 
2nd Hand Blazers 
We have a strong demand for larger 2nd hand blazers in good condition. We also sell 2nd hand kilts and 
pinafores.  
If you would like us to sell your blazer or kilt on behalf of P & F then please have it dry cleaned and bring 
it into the uniform shop. You will receive 80% of the sale price and 20% will go to P & F. Please note that 
ONLY NOONE labelled garments in GOOD condition will be able to be accepted. Garments that have 
holes of any kind, broken zips, missing buttons or show excessive wearing are unable to be sold on to 
other families through the shop. For all other 2nd hand uniform you can try to sell items on the 
Sustainable School website (https://www.sustainableschoolshop.com.au/) or on Facebook at “Hamilton 
and District (Vic) School Uniforms and Books.” 
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